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ORIGIMB 

106 E. College Avenue, Suite 710 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Phone 850 224-3963 
Fax 850 222-291 2 
david.christian @verizon com 

"--- 

May I I, 2007 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard - or 
Re: Verizon Florida LLC - 2007 Region Emergency Preparedness Plan 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Attached for filing is Verizon Florida LLC's 2007 Region Emergency Preparedness Plan- 
Southeast Region. Verizon considers the information contained in the Plan to be 
confidential proprietary business information under Section 364.1 83(1) of the Florida 
Statutes and therefore requests that it be filed on a confidential basis. Verizon is filing 
one highlighted copy of the document and two copies of the first page of the document 
representing redacted copies because the entire document is confidential. 

Any questions you may have regarding this issue may be directed to my attention at 
850-224-3963. 

David M. Christian ECR 
Vice President 

Zce -I_ Regulatory Affairs Florida 

This claim of confidentiality was filed by,or on behalf of a 
"telco" for Confidential DN oL2q (Cl.3 4 7  .The 
document is in locked storage pending advice on handling. 
To access the material, your name must be on the CASR. 
If undocketed, your division director must provide written 
permission before you can access it. 
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State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: Js 1 1  . (37 

TO: 

FROM: , Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Seobices 

RE: Acknowledgment of Receipt of Confidential Filing 

This will acknowledge receipt of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed in Docket 

or (if filed in an undocketed matter) concerning NO. 8-70~~3 
J 

filed on behalf of \- mzor, . The 

document will be maintained in locked storage. 

Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to Marguerite Lockard at (850) 
413-6770. 
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